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Financial Assistance, 

Thresholds & Waivers 



Thresholds 

If a retail public utility's total water loss meets or 
exceeds the threshold for that utility, the retail 
public utility must use a portion of any financial 
assistance received from the board for a water 
supply project to mitigate the utility's water loss. 
Mitigation will be in a manner determined by 
the retail public utility and the executive 
administrator in conjunction with the project 
proposed by the utility and funded by the board.  



Waiver 

On the request of a retail public utility, the 
board may waive the requirements of this 
subsection if the board finds that the utility is 
satisfactorily mitigating the utility's system 
water loss. The request for waiver should be 
addressed to the executive administrator and 
include information about the utility's current or 
planned activities to mitigate their water loss 
and their source of funding for that mitigation.  

 



Applications 

50 Commitments for Water Supply Projects  

– 22 were submitted prior to January 1, 2015 

– 9 did not meet their water loss thresholds 

• 1 revised in the application process 

– 2 waivers were requested and approved 

– 4 additional included water distribution system 
improvements 


